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Zelazny, Dana

From: Ray, Cherie
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 9:15 AM
To: Zelazny, Dana
Subject: FW: Proposed Juvenile Detention Center

 
 

From: Renee LaMontagne <rjlamontagne@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 8:02 PM 
To: Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Juvenile Detention Center 

 

To whom it may concern -  
 
As a resident of the Milwaukee area where this is detention center is being proposed, we DO NOT want this 
facility in our neighborhood. The Northwest of Milwaukee has become a complete mess and this will do 
nothing for this area outside of helping it remain a declining area. We have no thriving businesses, taxes 
continue to rise, a poor school system, rising crime, and now you are proposing that this facility be placed in our 
area? Absolutely NOT. I am saddened that this is even a question as we have no aldermanic representation and 
have to fend for ourselves while you all try to push this through. Shame on you! I promise that we will fight this 
and will protest as long as this remains an option. Many residents will be ready to fight this.  
 
This is not welcome and we want to ensure that you make not that we DO NOT want this in our neighborhood. 
Thank you!  
 
~Renee Washington 9125 Riverwoods Drive Milwaukee, 53224~ 
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